THE UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA

February II, 1959

Mr. John Rhoden 285 Eighth Avenue New York I, New York

Dear John:

How wanderful to have greetlags from you in Salgon, and I am so happy that you discovered that I did talk quite a bit I about John prior to his arrival in certain points. I hope you have enjoyed your stay, but I know you are anxious to get back to the studio and once again to work.

Very best wishes to you, and let me know how those films came out once they are processed. My regards to Richands.

Sincerely,

James Dodd

Lamar Dodd, Head Department of Art

TD/1P